
What have we been learning this week? 

Autumn 2—Week beginning 25/11/24 

 

 

We have been getting our Christmas decorations out and discussing what 
goes on a tree. We have been learning about Hanika this week creating 
dreidels and doing some Jewish dancing, all the children on Friday were 
given a golden coin. We really had fun learning about ‘Delicious’ and 
‘Disgusting’ ; we made pizza’s and chose from different 
foods.  
 Book of the week– Animal Band 
Rhyme of the week–  The grand old duke of York  

Word of the week–  Empty  

Math's 

We have been sticking stars 
on a Christmas tree to match 
the number at the bottom. We 
have been playing with long 
and short decorations and 
have been making shakers 
learning about full 
and empty.  

Literacy 

This week we listened to 
the initial sounds of words 
and listened for ‘S’ sounds 
in words in the book. We 
played an initial sound 
game using our 
names.  

Next Week 

We will be labeling the parts of our painted Nativity scene and asking 
the children to re-tell the Nativity story. We will be practicing for our 
show. For our physical exercise and fun mark making this week we are 
going to practice being fast and slow. We will be playing the teddy bear 
positional language game and finally we will be writing a letter to Santa!  
 
Book of the week– The tractor Song   
Rhyme of the week–  Fast, Fast, nice and slow 
Word of the week–  First 

 
 


